
 

 

File: 97150/20-2007-13 

October 11, 2012 

Mike Larock, RPF 
Association of BC Forest Professionals 
Suite 330 - 321 Water Street  
Vancouver, BC V6B 1B8 

Dear Mike Larock: 

Re: Response to Fire Hazard Assessment and Abatement Recommendations 

In its December 2008 special investigation of fire hazard assessment and abatement, the Board 
made three recommendations: 

1. Licensees consider requesting exemptions from fire hazard assessment requirements 
where it can be demonstrated that circumstances, conditions and practices make the 
request appropriate. 

2. A simpler fire hazard and risk assessment process be developed to accurately assess fire 
hazard and risk under a wide range of field conditions and that “fire hazard” be clearly 
defined. 

3. Best management practices to abate fire hazard be developed and shared with licensees 
and professionals. 

The first recommendation was directed at licensees and the Board does not expect a response. 
The ABCFP was, however, concerned about the professional implications of fire hazard 
assessment and abatement and agreed to take the lead on addressing the second and third 
recommendation by November 30, 2009. 

In April 2012, the Wildfire Management Branch released "A Guide to Fuel Hazard Assessment and 
Abatement in British Columbia." We have reviewed the guide and I am satisfied that it addresses 
the second recommendation. 

I would appreciate an update on the ABCFPs progress in addressing the third recommendation. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
R. A. (Al) Gorley, RPF 
Chair  

cc: Lyle Gawalko, Wildfire Management Branch 
 
 








